Join the Conversation

City Schools
Of Decatur

Elementary Facility Planning Community Meeting

City Schools of Decatur and the Elementary Facility Planning Engagement Steering
Committee are hosting a community meeting regarding the construction and grade
configuration of our elementary schools. This engagement session will be an
opportunity for community members to participate in a facilitated discussion to
provide valuable feedback to the Board of Education. In addition, the committee will
post an online survey to solicit further input after the meeting.

Monday, March 13

Limited parking is available in the lot

6:30 PM - 8:30 PM at Commerce and Howard. Walking and
Decatur High School Cafeteria rolling is encouraged. The cafeteria is
310 N. McDonough Street located adjacent to the DHS stadium.

Future elementary facility engagement opportunities:
-Architectural design of new building
-School zone boundaries (if needed)

For more information, scan the QR code or visit http://bit.ly/EngageCSD2017

. 3 s i s
'-‘,'5“:_ e e \Q’-.- 1
=t I o : .
o
; g Elin
- ¥ 3
& T
\J . ". . 1 .
- 3 m
|
- {1 -
" 1
r————
{

City Schools
Of Decatur




